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“Regaining the Prestige of the teacher begins with selecting and developing the Students of the Faculty of Education” says the University President 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]  Prof.Dr. El-Sayed El-Kady, the university president asserts that the prestige of the teachers should be regained in the frame of reforming the Egyptian education. He indicates that regaining such prestigious position begins with developing the faculties of education limits the numbers of the students of the faculty according to the faculty’s need and capacity and carefully chooses the students of the faculty according to specific criteria. This statement concurs with the meeting of the strategic planning unit to put the future visions of the strategic planning team in the presence of prof.Dr. Gamal Abd-El-Aziz, the head of the strategic planning unit, the faculties’ deans and the strategic planning team in the university.             
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